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Council members, I find this proposal to ill advised and not in the overall interest of the citizens of
Oregon. There are other open spaces, that could be used. PIR is no different from a football or
baseball field. It provides a place where auto sport can take place. PIR is an asset to the city and
state. Where can auotomobile enthusiasts go if this area is subsumed by this endeavor? Having a
location where auto enthusiasts can get there desire to test their car’s capabilities, as well as their
own, should not be impeded. The result could actually be more harmful. Please do not pull the plug
on PIR!
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